
Lorraine Hansberry Coalition 
General Meeting Summary 

March 21, 2022 
 

At the March 21, 2022, meeting of the LHC, attendees further discussed plans for the upcoming 
May 21, 2022, event tentatively titled “Celebrating Lorraine Hansberry.” Carla Dago presented 
the newly created LHC logo. The group decided on a standing meeting time of Thursday at 
6:30PM. Members received an update from Lynda Jones, Andrea Furey, and Signe Bergstrom re: 
possible partnership with students and faculty from CHHS for the May 21 event and for future 
events as well. Signe Bergstrom emailed a draft program for the May 21 event to all members, 
which will be subject for a larger group discussion at our next meeting, Thursday, March 31, 
6:30PM.  
 


